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20/05/19 

 

Dear Year 12 Parents and Students 

 

Oxford University Open Day on Wednesday, 3rd July 2019 

 

I am writing to inform you that Oxford University Open Day will be Wednesday, 3rd July 2019.   

 

Year 12 pupils wishing to attend will need to arrive in Oxford by 10:00 and can expect to finish by 16:00.  

A suggestion would be to catch the train directly to Oxford from High Wycombe.  It costs £14.20 with a 

train leaving High Wycombe at 09:06, arriving in Oxford at 09:47.  The return train leaves Oxford at 

16:11, arriving in High Wycombe at 16:50.  We recommend that your son takes a packed lunch on the 

day although food can be purchased during his visit to Oxford.  

 

If you feel that the cost involved is prohibitive, please do contact me in strictest confidence and I will see 

if there is funding available to assist you, 

 

Please apply for leave of absence for the Open Day using the usual RGS leave of absence request 

procedures.  https://www.rgshw.com/page/?title=Report+an+Absence%2FRequest+Leave&pid=63 

 

There will be no RGS staff present in Oxford but there will be a meeting for all prospective Oxbridge 

students on Friday 5th July at lunchtime to review the Oxford and Cambridge trips and answer any 

questions. 

 

Students: If you require any further information, the university website will be a useful reference for 

planning the day. https://www.ox.ac.uk/admissions/undergraduate/visiting-and-outreach/open-

days?wssl=1.    

It is not mandatory to register to attend an Oxford Open Day. However, you may need to book for 

specific popular sessions in advance. 

 

If you are not currently on my Oxbridge list, please see/email me before requesting leave of absence.  If 

you require any further information, please check the Oxford University Open Day website or contact 

me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Lucy Sowah | Director of Higher Education and Careers | las@rgshw.com  
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